
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 14, 2007 
Electronic Bulletin No. 838 
RE: Announcing Southbound Service Discontinued Between Dupo, IL and Laredo, 
TX, Effective March 5, 2007  
 
 

 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective Monday March 5, 2007, Union Pacific Railroad will discontinue Southbound 
service between Dupo, IL and Laredo, TX.   The last day to tender freight for this 
Southbound service will be Saturday March 3, subject to published cut-off times.  
 
Interline traffic moving to/from Mexico will also be affected by this service cancellation.  
 
This action is being taken by the UPRR to strengthen network fluidity and create 
additional capacity in the long-haul North/South corridor. 
  
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.  Please contact a Pacer Stacktrain 
Sales Representative or a Pricing Manager to discuss alternatives of moving freight via 
an alternative ramp. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this notice, please feel free to contact your Pacer 
Stacktrain Business Development or Pricing representative, or check our website: 
www.pacerstack.com for additional information about Pacer Stacktrain.  
 
We appreciate your business.  
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